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January 28, 2013


Bart Stepp, P.E.
Public Works Director
300 East Scott Avenue
Woodland, WA 98674
[bookmark: _GoBack]

Dear Bart Stepp:

The Directors of the Woodland Public School District #404 unanimously support the project to reconnect Scott Avenue.  The current bottleneck and congestion faced by parents, students, and school bus drivers are becoming an increasing challenge.  We recognize that the reconnection of Scott Avenue will contribute to the improvement of community and school safety and contribute to the economic vibrancy of our community.


													
Michael Green, Superintendent				President

													
							Vice President

													
							Director

													
							Director

													
							Director
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